
Medical Providers:

Stay Connected to 
Medicaid!

Mandated provider revalidation will 
begin in September, 2024.

All providers will need to complete 
the IMPACT revalidation process to 
remain enrolled in Medicaid.

If you do not revalidate, you risk 
inactive status (termination) and can no 
longer receive payment.
 Revalidation notices will be sent 

in rolling stages, and regular 
every-five-year revalidation will 
be ongoing.

 Be on the lookout in your email 
inbox for revalidation materials.

 Make sure to discuss revalidation 
with your office support staff, 
especially those in billing who 
interact with HFS.

Currently enrolled Medicaid providers will 
receive two email notifications, the first 
notice 90 calendar days before the 
Revalidation Cycle end date and the second 
30 calendar days prior.

For more information: 
hfs.illinois.gov/impact.html 
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